Philippine Philatelic Societies

ASOCIACION FILATELICA DE FILIPINAS
MAy 11, 1944

PHILATELIC AUCTION CANCELLATION NOTICE

2c Planters Postal Card with pre-printed message on reverse informing that the auction
scheduled for May 14, 1944 will not take place due to this day having been officially
proclaimed Labor Enforcement Day. With Manila 'Post Your Mail Early' Slogan Cancel.
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ASOCIACION FILATELICA DE FILIPINAS

314 Carriedo St., 2nd. Floor
Manila

SPECIAL NOTICE

Next Sunday, May 14, 1944, having been officially prociaimed
Labor Enforcement Da,y, there will be no philatelic auction at Sta.
Rita’s Hall.

In the meantime preparations are being finished for the trans-
fer of oux Headquarters to the above address, which will be inaugura-

ted with a Special Program on Sunday, May 21st. 1944. Watch for
further announcements!

VICENTE PASTOR
Secretary

Nigel Gooding Collection




